
 

 

 
 
 

June 25, 2018 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Alrus Telecom, Inc. (ITC-214-20091201-00520); International Section 214 
Authorization Surrender  

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Alrus Telecom, Inc. (“Alrus”), by counsel, hereby surrenders its International Section 214 
Authorization granted in IB File No. ITC-214-20091201-00520 (“International 214 Authority”) effective 
immediately.   
 

Alrus has not provided telecommunications service since 2015 and, therefore, does not provide 
any U.S. international services that require Section 214 authority. Because Alrus has no customers, it 
believes it is not subject to the customer notification requirements in Section 63.19 of the 
Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.19. Alrus believes surrender of its International 214 Authority is in 
the public interest because Alrus does not provide a service that requires Section 214 authority and 
because surrendering its International 214 Authority will allow the Commission to concentrate its 
resources on carriers that require 214 authorization and oversight. Therefore, Alrus respectfully 
submits that the surrender of its International 214 Authorization is reasonable and will not harm the 
public interest. 

 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Seth L. Williams 
Marashlian & Donahue, PLLC 
1420 Spring Hill Road, Suite 401 
McLean, VA 22102 
Tel: 703-714-1326 
Fax: 703-563-6222 
Email: slw@commlawgroup.com  
 
Counsel for Alrus Telecom, Inc. 
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